Violet Crown Preschool
March 2022 Newsletter

VCP Silent Auction - March 23-March 29

The VCP silent auction will be online this year, so you
can send the link along to friends and family. The
deadline to submit donations is Friday, March 18.
Please send them to Andrea or Emily
(emilylynd@gmail.com). If you pick up an item over
spring break, please send Emily a photo of the item and
it's value so she can begin working on putting
everything online.
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